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Please support HB2977.  1% for Wildlife is a small ask that can do a huge amount of 

good toward protecting our wildlife!  With 300 species in OR currently recognized  as 

being at an elevated risk of extinction, we need to move quickly to address the risks 

to them. Tourists come to OR to enjoy our seas, deserts, mountains and forests. 

Their presence and travel unfortunately takes a toll on the habitats and species that 

desperately need increased protections. Please do not delay this bill, but support it 

now before our biodiversity crashes as it has in so many areas around our globe. 

Thank you. 


